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10 March 2020 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Costumes and Final Arrangements for Energize on Friday 20 March and Saturday 21 March 2020 
The children have been working hard to prepare for our Energize performance next week at the Wycombe Swan. Please note the 
important points below. 
 

Costumes 
The children will be dressed as animals from the African Savannah.  Your child will need to bring the following items to school to 
wear please: 

• a black t-shirt 

• black leggings or trousers (not jeans) 

• black plimsoles (or dance shoes) 

• black socks. 
The animal part of the costume has been provided by school. Please ensure that these items are brought to school in a named 
carrier bag no later than Wednesday 18 March.  The items will be brought home again after the Saturday performance. 
 

Dress Rehearsal – morning of Friday 20 March 2020 

• Children should come to school in school uniform. 

• We will be travelling to the Wycombe Swan by coach for our morning dress rehearsal.  Usual school hours apply, please collect 
your children from school at the end of the day. 

• Please provide your child with a packed lunch, which will be eaten at school when we get back. 
  

Performance – 7pm Friday 20 March 2020 

• Children should be dropped off at the Oak Room door at the Wycombe Swan at 6pm.  A member of Hughenden staff will be 
there to meet them. 

• Children should bring some form of quiet activity (reading, etc.) and a snack and drink, as their performance starts at 8.15pm.   

• Children can be collected from the Oak Room door at the Wycombe Swan shortly after the performance has finished, at 9pm. 
 

Performance – 2pm Saturday 21 March 2020 

• Children should be dropped off at the Oak Room door at the Wycombe Swan at 1.15pm.  A member of Hughenden staff will be 
there to meet them. 

• Children should bring some form of quiet activity (reading, etc.) and a snack and drink as their performance starts at 3.15pm.   

• Children can be collected from the Oak Room door at the Wycombe Swan shortly after the performance has finished, at 4pm. 
 

Important Notice re: Dropping Off 
Please note – we have been told that there should be no dropping off or collecting by cars in the turning circle behind the Swan 
Theatre, and to remind you that the road between the Wycombe Council Offices and the Town Hall/Police Station is very busy 
especially at that time of the evening. 
 

Tickets 
If you haven’t got your tickets yet, please get in touch with the Box Office at Wycombe Swan. Please do ask if you have any 
questions.  We are really looking forward to the Performances! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Sumner and Mrs Hogan 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
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